On February 20, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding item AC4-Agreement between the Palm Beach County School District and Florida Atlantic University
 

REQUEST:
 

Why is FAU getting so much per teacher?
RESPONSE:
 

The AIT teacher will be compensated for paid holidays and teacher-training days. The amount paid by the District per semester per AIT teacher is the stipend paid to the AIT teacher.  
 

The funds paid to FAU will be used to defer the costs incurred by FAU:
· hiring Master Mentors
· conducting intensive in-service training prior to teaching
· coordinating a weekly seminar
· providing administrative supervision
 

